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Quote of the Week! 

 “Education is simply the soul of a 
society as it passes from one 
generation to another.” – GK 
Chesterton 

 

Class Photographs  
 
Date for your diary: The school photographer 
will be visiting our school on Wednesday 16th 
June to take class photographs. Full uniform 
essential, regardless if your child has P.E. on 
that day (no summer dresses.) Your child can 
bring their P.E. kits along with them 
separately. 
 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Omotola Odusola & Carson 

Hinde & Cora Williamson 

RECEPTION: Denis Sali 

YEAR 1: Isaac Tyson 

YEAR 2: Austin Blanks 

YEAR 3: Caiden Nicholson 

YEAR 4: Mackenzie McGloin 

YEAR 5: Sophia Dougherty 

YEAR 6: Harry Lithgow 

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

We will be running a Forest School after school club 
for a few weeks before the end of term. Forest school 
supports play, exploration and supported risk taking. 
It develops confidence and self-esteem through 
learner inspired, hands on experiences and will take 
place in the forested area in our playground. Forest 
School aims to promote the holistic development of 
all involved, fostering resilient, confident, 
independent and creative learners within a natural 
setting.  
 

Forest School will run from 3:00pm – 4:30pm and 
will cost £5.00, to include a drink and snack for each 
child. Allocation of places will be based on a first 
come, first served basis as we have limited spaces 
available per session.   

Please see below the allocated dates for each year 
group: 

Tuesday 22nd June – Year 5 & 6 

Tuesday 29th June – Year 3 & 4  

Tuesday 6th July – Year 1 & 2  

*Reception will get a chance in the final week of term 
during school time. *  

Forest Club running for Year 5 & 6 on Tuesday 22nd 
June will be available to book and pay for on Parent 
Mail on Monday 14th June – Keep an eye out for this! 
The deadline for this will be Tuesday 22nd June at 12 
noon. 
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